

Tên:

Lớp: S6...

Ngày giao bài: Thứ, ngày/.....

Ngày nộp bài: Thứ, ngày/.....



Ngữ pháp HW:

Độc HW:

GLOBAL ENGLISH 6

UNIT 8: ENTERTAINMENT – GRAMMAR REVISION & SUPPLEMENTARY GRAMMAR

A. THEORY

I. GRAMMAR

1. Supplementary Grammar: Adverbs of time and frequency (Trạng từ chỉ thời gian và tần suất)

- Trạng từ chỉ thời gian và tần suất được dùng để nói một hành động xảy ra khi nào và mức độ thường xuyên của hành động đó.

- Một số trạng từ chỉ thời gian và tần suất phổ biến:

Adverbs of time (Hành động xảy ra khi nào)	Meaning	Adverbs of frequency (Mức độ thường xuyên của hành động)	Meaning
today	hôm nay	always (100%)	luôn luôn
yesterday	hôm qua	usually (90%)	thường
tonight	tối nay	frequently (80%)	thường xuyên
early	sớm	often (70%)	thường, hay
late	muộn	daily	hàng ngày
soon	sớm	sometimes/occasionally (30-50%)	thi thoảng
now	bây giờ	seldom/rarely (10-20%)	hiếm khi
then	sau đó	never (0%)	không bao giờ
tomorrow	ngày mai		

2. Review: Past simple passive (Câu bị động thì quá khứ đơn)

- Câu bị động thì quá khứ đơn là cấu trúc dùng để nhấn mạnh vào đối tượng chịu tác động của hành động đã xảy ra và kết thúc trong quá khứ, thay vì người thực hiện hành động.

- Cách biến đổi câu chủ động sang câu bị động đối với thì quá khứ đơn:

+ Câu khẳng định:

	Công thức	Ví dụ
Câu chủ động	S + V _{2/ed} + O.	My father built this house.
Câu bị động	S + was/were + V _{3/ed} (+ by sb/sth).	This house was built by my father.

+ Câu phủ định:

	Công thức	Ví dụ
Câu chủ động	S + didn't + V _{inf} + O.	My father didn't build this house.
Câu bị động	S + wasn't/weren't + V _{3/ed} (+ by sb/sth).	This house wasn't built by my father.

+ Câu nghi vấn:

	Công thức	Ví dụ
Câu chủ động	Did + S + V _{inf} + O?	Did your father build this house?
Câu bị động	Was/Were + S + V _{3/ed} (+ by sb/sth)?	Was this house built by your father?

*Note: S: chủ ngữ; V_{2/ed}: Động từ ở dạng quá khứ đơn; V_{3/ed}: Động từ ở dạng quá khứ phân từ;

V_{inf}: Động từ nguyên thể; O: tân ngữ; sb = somebody: ai đó; sth = something: cái gì đó.

II. CAMBRIDGE VOCABULARY

No.	New words	Meanings	No.	New words	Meanings
1	reasonably (adv)	khá, tương đối	4	selection (n)	sự lựa chọn, nhiều mặt hàng để chọn
2	locally made (phr.)	được làm tại địa phương	5	perfect fit (n)	sự vừa vặn hoàn hảo
3	boutique (n)	cửa hàng thời trang nhỏ, cao cấp			

***Note:** *n = noun: danh từ; adv = adverb: trạng từ; phr. = phrase: cụm từ.*

B. CLASSWORK (14 questions)

I. Circle the correct answers.

1. She _____ arrives late for class because she takes the earliest bus every morning.
A. never B. yesterday C. soon D. then
2. We met our old teacher _____ while we were walking in the city centre.
A. always B. early C. yesterday D. rarely
3. I will send you the document _____ after I finish editing it.
A. soon B. never C. yesterday D. rarely
4. _____ the windows broken during the storm last night?
A. Did B. Were C. Was D. Are
5. The bridge _____ by engineers in 1890.
A. built B. was built C. were built D. is built
6. The paintings _____ from the museum last night.
A. was stolen B. stole C. were stolen D. are stolen
7. The documents _____ signed by the director yesterday.
A. did B. was C. wasn't D. were not
8. The match _____ because of the heavy rain.
A. cancelled B. was cancelled C. were cancelling D. cancel

II. Fill in the blank with the correct words given in the box.

always	then	yesterday	never	soon	sometimes
---------------	-------------	------------------	--------------	-------------	------------------

1. I met my old teacher _____ while I was walking in the city centre.
2. The manager will reply to your email _____, probably later today.
3. My grandmother _____ drinks tea before going to bed. It's a habit she never forgets.
4. He _____ eats meat because he is a vegetarian.
5. I _____ watch documentaries when I have free time.
6. She finished her homework and _____ went out to meet her friends.

C. HOMEWORK

GRAMMAR (19 questions)

I. Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chính phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ ở phần II. Cambridge Vocabulary 1 dòng vào vở ghi.

II. Put the verbs in brackets into the correct ACTIVE or PASSIVE forms.

Yesterday morning, a strange incident happened at the city library. A window (1) _____ (break) during the night, and several books (2) _____ (steal) from the history section. The

security guard (3) _____ (**not / notice**) anything unusual at first. Later, a student (4) _____ (**find**) the broken window and reported it immediately. The police arrived quickly, but they (5) _____ (**not / catch**) the thief. Several witnesses (6) _____ (**see**) a suspicious man near the building earlier that morning. Later that day, the stolen books (7) _____ (**return**) anonymously to the library. However, the person responsible (8) _____ (**not / identify**) by the police.

III. Match to make meaningful sentences.

1. The movie started late	1-	a. again before sending it.
2. She occasionally visits	2-	b. her grandparents on weekends.
3. They finished their dinner	3-	c. during the week.
4. She checked the report	4-	d. because of technical problems.
5. He rarely watches television	5-	e. and then went for a walk.

IV. Rewrite the sentences from active to passive.

- The police arrested the thief last night.
→ _____.
- The teacher explained the lesson very clearly yesterday.
→ _____.
- The workers built the bridge in 2010.
→ _____.
- The manager didn't approve the plan yesterday.
→ _____.
- Did the company produce this car in Germany?
→ _____?
- The storm destroyed several houses last week.
→ _____.

Lưu ý:

1. Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ.
2. Các con gạch chân các từ khoá chính trong bài.

I. Extra Reading

Read the text and choose the best answer (A, B or C).

Popular local shops

A Wedges

Take a break while you're shopping and try our delicious home-cooked hot meals. Popular with students, everything is reasonably priced. While you're here have a look at some of the second-hand clothes we have available.

E Henry's

Henry's is known for its high-quality clothing, as our users' comments prove, whether that's dresses, skirts or stylish suits. Our highly experienced staff will measure you and make sure you get the perfect fit. A little more expensive than the high street shops but worth every penny.

B New Street Corner Shop

Get something to remind you of your visit here and look around at our wide range of souvenirs. We have lots of toys, sweets, locally made chocolates and attractive postcards and posters.
Looking for something to read?
Pick up a newspaper, a magazine or the latest novel for the journey home.

F Design Corner

We're a new shop in the old part of town and away from the crowds. But there's nothing old about our goods. We sell dresses, skirts and blouses made by local designers, and beautiful posters, pens and pencils that will look great in the office or on a student's desk.

C Stella's Boutique

Late-night shopping in Stella's boutique. Many of our clothes are on special offer, with some items two for the price of one. Visitors can also enjoy locally made cakes and snacks in our café. Just a short two-minute walk from the train station.

G Walkers Department Store

Visit one of the city's most popular shopping destinations. We sell the latest luxury designer clothes and everything for the home, and we have a restaurant with an international menu. You should reserve a table if you wish to eat as we can get quite busy!

D Masons

We're closing down next week and have a fantastic sale. Everything must go! We have the cheapest range of clothes in town and a great selection of men's wear, including suits, shirts and shoes. Open late this Saturday.

H Bartons

If you're in town looking for a bargain don't forget to pay us a visit. Situated in the heart of the shopping mall, our popular sale has everything for the professional man, including suits, shirts and shoes. Don't forget our roof-top café! Late-night shopping Monday to Friday.

- 1. Which shop is the best place to buy a newspaper or magazine?**
 - A. Wedges
 - B. New Street Corner Shop
 - C. Henry's
- 2. Which shop is closing soon and is selling clothes very cheaply?**
 - A. Masons
 - B. Stella's Boutique
 - C. Henry's
- 3. Which shop sells high-quality clothes and measures customers for the best fit?**
 - A. Design Corner
 - B. Henry's
 - C. Bartons
- 4. Which shop sells clothes designed by local designers?**
 - A. Stella's Boutique
 - B. Walkers Department Store
 - C. Design Corner
- 5. Which shop has a restaurant where customers can eat?**
 - A. Wedges
 - B. Walkers Department Store
 - C. Bartons

Part 2

Questions 6–10

For each question, choose the correct answer.

The people below all want to go shopping.
On the opposite page there are eight descriptions of shops.
Decide which shop would be the most suitable for the people below.

6



Jim wants to buy some new shoes for work. He needs something reasonably cheap and, as he's working long hours, he needs a shop that is open late during the week.

7



Hamid wants a shop where he can get measured for a new suit. He is happy to spend quite a lot but wants a place that has been recommended by other customers.

8



Sheila wants to go shopping after she finishes work. She wants to buy an inexpensive dress or a skirt and would like to eat something made locally before her train leaves.

9



Natalie is looking for a gift for her daughter who has passed her exams. She'd like to buy her something for university and wants to avoid the busy shopping centre.

10



Manuela is on holiday in the UK and is looking for some chocolate for her friend. She would also like to buy something to read when she gets back to her hotel.